

Dear Valued Clients, Vendors & General Public

RE: CORONA VIRUS

We would like to take a moment to acknowledge the ever-changing situation of COVID-19 and it's affects on daily life and in business across Alberta.

Here at the office and on all project sites it is business as usual. We will remain open and serving our clients and daily inquiries until the Government of Alberta and or Federal Government says there is a mandatory shut down of business.

We are doing what we can to protect our employees, clients, vendors and the general public and our business operations during this time of uncertainty.

LC Greenough Construction Ltd. is continuing to operate at full capacity; however, we will be minimizing visitors to our facilities whenever possible to ensure our customers and staff are kept as safe as we possibly can.

We are monitoring the ever-changing situation, and we are keeping a watch on the Local and Federal Government recommendations and safety guidelines. Please keep informed and current as new information is coming in daily.

We would like to extend best wishes to you and your families, stay healthy and safe!

BASIC SAFEGUARDS:

- Avoid close contact with people who are sick.
- Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth.
- Stay home when you are sick.
- Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue.
- Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces using a regular household cleaning spray or wipe.

Tel: (780) 463-4977

Fax: (780) 462-7533

Email: ggreenough@greenougcons.ca

Best Regards,

Gary Greenough